
 
Dear Hustisford School District Residents, 

On Wednesday, September 28, 2022, the District held a community engagement 
session for district facilities planning.  At this meeting, community members were able to 
provide insight in regards to current district facilities.  There is a link in this email that will 
allow community members who were not able to attend the meeting a chance to provide 
feedback on the current facilities.  The feedback from this survey will be used in the next 
meeting on Wednesday, October 12.  The meeting will be held at the Jr./Sr. High at 
6:30 pm.  If you were not able to attend the meeting and would like to provide feedback, 
please click on the link below. 

 https://www.surveymonkey.com/r/XQBNZSR 

Sincerely, 

Mrs. Heather Cramer, District Administrator 

 
 


